
Leeds 
Becoming a more accessible city for learning English to benefit all  

!
Invitation to the launch for Learning English in Leeds Website !
Friday 5th December 2014 Leeds Civic Hall Banqueting Suite, 10am - 12noon 

  
The LEL website will be launched by the Lord Mayor, and is the new one stop shop for all ESOL provision in Leeds. 
The LEL website will provide a highly accessible, and up-to-date online directory to ESOL provision in Leeds, and 

also provide a space for the ESOL sector to communicate, develop good practice and plan strategically to meet the 
language education needs of learners.

RSVP meshleeds@gmail.com by 19th Nov

Working in partnership with:
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